
NCHSRA CHOICE HOTEL DISCOUNT 

Choice Hotels International continues to support the High 

School Rodeo Association by providing a 15% discount 

on all rooms that are booked using your State or Province 

code.  To further support the States and Provinces of the 

NHSRA, Choice Hotels will provide a royalty to your 

association for every room that is booked.  In order for 

your State/Province to receive the credit, the room(s) must be booked using your 

State/Province code.  (Note: If you use the code of the location to which you are 

traveling, that state will receive the royalty.)  In order to receive the discount and 

royalty, you must book the reservation(s) through the sports reservation hotline by 

calling 877‐240‐2929 or go to www.choicesportstravel.com.  (This 

means that you can call from the parking lot of the hotel that you will be staying at, as 

long as you make the reservation by using the 877 number.  The royalty code cannot 

be given when you check‐in at the desk). This is a great way for your association to 

earn a few extra funds by simply spreading the word to your members, their families 

and friends.  The program is not limited to use by members of the NHSRA only, 

so make sure to pass along this information to anyone who would enjoy a 15% 

discount off of their next Choice Hotel Reservation!  This reservation code can be 

used when planning a vacation, personal use, business travel and travelling to rodeos.  

 

North Carolina State Code: 00209180 

 

 

The NHSRA National Office will collect the royalty from Choice  

Hotels, and issue a check to your association annually. If you have any questions         

regarding this program, please contact the National Office at (303)452‐0820. 


